
KMS High Holidays 
Youth Appeal 5782/2021 
  
Here at KMS, we are dedicated to providing meaningful, inspiring, and fun experiences for our 

youth.  Whether teens or toddlers (or somewhere in between), our youth department is focused on 

ensuring that our community’s children see our shul as central to their lives, just as their parents 

do.  Under the leadership and guidance of Elisheva and Rabbi Levitt, we continue to grow and expand 

our Shabbat groups, teen-led Youth Minyan, learning programs, holiday programming, ongei Shabbat, 

and much more. 

The size of our youth department continues to grow as well – new babies and new KMS families add 

many new children to our shul every year, including many new families who joined the community 

during the COVID pandemic.  We are truly blessed by the size of the KMS Family. In order to continue 

providing the high level of programming our youth deserve we need your help. We all play a role in a 

successful youth department, and your financial support at this time of year is critical to ensuring that 

our children have the opportunities that have come to mean so much to them at our shul.  As we 

continue to transition from the socially distant youth programming of the last year and a half back to in-

person programming, your support is more important than ever.  Thank you in advance for partnering 

with us to provide the best for our children. 

Please click here to submit your pledge. 

The Youth budget for 2022 is based in large part on this appeal. 

Thank you for your support! 

https://www.kmsynagogue.org/form/high-holiday-appeals-2021/5782.html

